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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
I oppose SB317 simply because it throws safety considerations out the window. That 
alone could cost lives, some, those of our precious children. Do your due diligence first!! 
Do you wish to be responsible for what could be similar to safety cuts in the airline 
industry? We saw those recently with the grounding of many aircraft—ONLY AFTER 
there were crashes resulting in many deaths. For God’s sake, do the jobs you were 
elected to do, for the good of the people, yes, your constituents, teachers & the children 
they are valiantly trying to safely teach & protect!!  Provide the training required!! 
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